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From: Lisa M. Macnutt <MacNuttL@ccrsb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2015 9:52 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Concerned

| am writing to express my concerns regarding our collective bargaining rights as members of the NSTU. | feel
it is imperative that teachers have a voice and that this government provide an opportunity for teachers
working in the classroom to be able to express their concerns. We are overwhelmed with a growing number
of responsibilities and demands to meet the needs of a rapidly incredibly growing number of at-risk
students. Meeting the needs of our students in large classes is not possible. Choosing to ignore us will only
make this situation worse for years to come. | am protesting Bill 148 and urge this government to consider
how this Bill will affect the future of our students.

Lisa MacNutt

School Guidance Counsellor
Bible Hill Junior High

(902) 896-5554

(902) 896-5504 (Fax)
macnuttl@ccrsb.ca
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